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Dear friend,

Thanks so much for praying for our ministry in the heart of Orthodox Jewish Brooklyn! I wanted to let you
know that our August evangelistic outreach—Shalom Brooklyn—is going wonderfully.

May I tell you what’s on my heart this summer?

I am burdened for our wonderful staff. They are the heart and soul of Chosen People Ministries. Both our
missionary staff in the field and our administrative staff, who handle the behind-the-scenes work, need your help.

August is a difficult month and cash flow is low. Some missionaries will not get their full paychecks,
because we are a support-raise organization and our evangelists and missionaries only receive what is donated to
their missionary accounts.

May I ask for your help? I know you love the Lord and the Jewish people, and have a heart for our staff as well.
I believe they are worthy of your prayers and sacrificial financial support this summer.

Without our staff, Your Mission to the Jewish People would be an empty shell!

I'd like to introduce you to some of our very dedicated staff members—simply visit www.chosenpeople.com/staff
to meet these brothers and sisters via video! I especially want you to meet Maxim, one of our Israel-based staff
members. I interviewed him while in Israel, and I know you will be blessed by viewing this conversation.

Would you open your hearts to encouraging our staff by giving an extra gift this summer?

An extra $100 or $1,000 would make all the difference in the world, so that we have the funds to provide
extra support for missionaries who fall short of their support needs—especially those serving in Israel, Russia and
many other countries around the world with large Jewish populations.

These brothers and sisters need your prayers, support and encouragement to keep giving their all for the sake of
reaching God’s chosen people.

Your gift this month will go directly to the Under-Supported Ministry Fund that we have established to make
it possible for our staff to receive their full compensation.

I am sure that more funds will be available in September when our friends and partners, like you, are back from
vacations and other summer activities! But we could really use your help in the “dry” month of August.

Please pray for the many Jewish contacts we have made through the work of our Shalom Brooklyn missionaries—
our personal follow-up with these precious people is in full swing!

Thanks so much for caring, and may the Lord fill you with His joy during the rest of the summer.
Your brother in the Messiah,

Mitch
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